HMAS Kuttabul

Arrival Instruction for Visitors

Please read the instruction below carefully prior to your arrival at HMAS Kuttabul.

1 - Please park your vehicles in the South Block Car Park as instructed in the picture below. The North Block Car Park is not to be used. No vehicles are to be driven directly into the base. Your vehicle will be stopped at the boom gate at the car park for checking and you may be asked for your photo IDs. 

2 - ALL visitors (including those who are walking or using public transport) are to meet at the entrance of this car park - and not at the naval base entrance office. The bus is organized to pick visitors up from the Car park only.

3 - There will be a Defence member in uniform at the South block with the guest list to help facilitate the event and help you with any enquiries. Please ensure once arrived, that you informed him/her to have your name (and names of any others arriving with you) ticked off.

4 - Shuttle bus service commences at 09:00 AM. The service commences at 10:00 AM. Due to the number of guests attending and the distance from the pick-up point to the Chapel, please consider arriving at least 15 minutes prior to the starting of the Service. 
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1. South Block Car Park

2. Shuttle bus Pick-up point – located near the entrance/exit of South Park CarPark.

3. North Clock Car Park – not to be used.

